
The Quadra Weekly Briefing 
Dear Quadra Community, 
 

Huge thanks to all our staff as we had an incredibly busy week this week!  On Monday and Tuesday, this 
year’s kindergarten students had their dental and hearing screening in the library.   Wednesday, our 
incredible Kindergarten team hosted our next year’s kindergarten students to a Welcome to 
Kindergarten evening at which Mr. Thompson, next year’s principal, made a guest appearance.  This 
afternoon, our grade 5 students (supported by their educators) are attending their designated middle 
schools during the District’s annual grade 5 transition day.   

A special thanks to our PAC parents who volunteered their time to be at our WTK event last night! 

Please remember that there is no school for students tomorrow (PD day) or Monday (Victoria Day). 

 

Catch-up Grade 1 and 2 Immunizations 

To make routine immunization more accessible to children, Island Health is trialing in-school 
immunization clinics for students in grades 1 and 2 at select schools. Eligible grade 1 and 2 
students will be receiving a consent package through the school shortly (first week of June). If 
your child receives a package, follow the instructions included and return the signed consent 
form to the school. Parents/guardians may provide consent or refusal for each/all 
immunizations. Parents/guardians are welcome to be with their child at the school; however, 
there is no expectation to be present. 

 

Please note: This clinic will not include COVID-19 immunizations. 

Immunizations will be provided at Quadra Elementary School on Tuesday June 20, 2023. 
Contact the Victoria Health Unit at 250-388-2200 if you have any questions. 
 

Quadra Celebration of Song Concert Schedule: 

 

Mrs. Pollet's Concerts:  Divs. 1- 12 Performing 

Concert for Family and Friends:  

June 8, Thursday- 1:30- 2:30 pm   

Mrs. Whyte’s Concerts Divs. 13- 27 AND Quadra Strings Ensemble 

Concert for Family and Friends:  

June 14, Wednesday- 9:15 pm  

 
 



Looking Ahead 
 

• May 19 
o Pro-D no school 

• May 22 
o Victoria Day stat holiday – no school 

• May 29-31 
o OneSight Vision Screening 

• June 4 
o PAC Bottle Drive 

• June 9 
o Quadra’s Got Talent 

 

News from Our Wonderful PAC 

We are seeking parent volunteers for the below noted events. More hands make light work and we 

appreciate your support.  

⭐️Grade 5 Year End Celebration on June 23 

volunteersignup.org/DL4W9 

⭐️Bottle Drive on June 4 

volunteersignup.org/PCWEC 

QUADRA’S GOT TALENT IS HAPPENING FRIDAY JUNE 9th!!!  

Quadra's Got Talent is a fun, free, non-competitive event that celebrates the creativity, passions and 
talents of Quadra students and brings us together as a community. 

All kinds of talents & acts are welcome! 

Past performances have included dancing, singing, playing instruments, sport demonstrations, 
gymnastics, magic tricks, comedy skits, and much, much more! 

Going virtual has also opened up some interesting new categories such as arts and crafts, computer 
programming and many other hobbies so please feel free to get creative and share whatever it is you're 
great at! 

Students can perform solo or in groups and family members are always welcome to participate! 

Please send photo and video submissions that meet the following criteria to quadrashines@gmail.com 
no later than Monday May 29th. 

● Introduction of performer(s). Name, grade and what the talent is. 

● Clear visual and audio quality 

http://volunteersignup.org/DL4W9
http://volunteersignup.org/PCWEC
mailto:quadrashines@gmail.com


● 2 minutes in length or less 

● Age appropriate and positive content 

● Horizontal format (landscape) filming is preferred, but not required. 

*Please note: making a submission will be considered your consent to share online within our school 
community this year. 

We can’t wait to see you shine!  

 

Have a wonderful, safe weekend! 

 
Connor McCoy 
Principal 


